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http://www.sss.gov

March 13, 2014

Corey Eib
C/O 1278 Glenneyre #261
Laguna Beach, CA. 92651

Dear Mr. Eib:

We are responding to your recent letter concerning cancellation of your
registration with Selective Service.

Once a registration has been filed with the Selective Service System, the
Military Selective Service Act contains no provision for withdrawing it.

The only Selective Service process now is that of registration. Once a man
has registered his only obligation is to keep Selective Service notified of
changes in his current address until he reaches age 26. At this time, we are not

classifying registrants; that is, we are not determining whether they qualify
for a deferment or exemption and whether they meet the physical, mental, and
moral standards of acceptability for military service. We only make these

determinations if we start inducting young men into the armed forces during a
mobilization in a national emergency.

We hope this information is of assistance to you.
Sincerely,

Gion. A

Susan A. Cappo
Menager, Data Management Center
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